
 
Dear IPS families, staff and friends (alumni and current), 
 
 

Please help kickstart our 25​th​ Anniversary  
BRIDGE TO THE FUTURE FUND 

25 years / $250,000 
 

▪ Equip IPS to thrive for the next 25 years 
▪ Protect our values of diversity and inclusiveness with financial bursary funding 

 
 
 
IPS stands to equip and inspire our students in expressing the very best of what it is to be a human  
being.  This academic intentionality is expressed in every organizational aspect of IPS.  Take, for 
example, our foundational value of being accessible to as many students as possible. Financial aid 
has been a cornerstone value since inception and we are deeply committed to supporting this for 
years to come.  
 
Intentional “development” is just four short years old at IPS. We have accomplished a great deal 
over these four years by being strategic and intentional together.   Rick’s Place and the Think Tank 
are great examples of this.  However, there is much more to do to support our beloved school for 
the next 25 years. Hence, our commitment to the ​Bridge to the Future program.  
 
The vision of our ​Bridge to the Future​ is to develop a pool of funds that will equip IPS in 
maintaining educational excellence, investing in academic enhancements and thrive as a diverse, 
inclusive environment by supporting financial bursaries and assisting as many students attend IPS 
as possible.  
 
We are grateful for each and every donation we receive.  We hope to inspire you to consider what is 
possible given your unique circumstances during these difficult times.  We encourage you to be 
creative and also extend this invitation to donate to as many of your contacts as possible.  

 

 



 

 
You can participate in a number of ways: 
 
 
1. Gifts of services or products for our auction  

Have your logo and/or company recognized on our auction site. Expecting 1000+ auction visits. 
Complete ​this online donation form 
  
For personal assistance contact Liisa Wilkinson ​ipsauction@go.islandpacific.org​  or 
604-813-2488 

 
2. Be a “matching angel donor”  

Help raise funds by matching dollar for dollar to a predetermined maximum &/or for 
a predetermined period of time during our live ​Cyber Soiree. 
 
Please contact ​Deidre Smith​ or 604-603-3047 for further details. 

 
3. Sponsor our Cyber Soiree live show or a segment  

Tier One - Expecting 1000 + viewers. 
Logo/corp recognition on auction site, IPS website, on invitation, during live Cyber Soiree and 
on communications pushed out on our social media drip campaign.  
 
Tier Two - Advertising available in our select gift boxes. Alignment of corporate social 
responsibility and IPS values with a pre-recorded message to our audience during our Cyber 
Soiree.  
 
Please contact ​Deidre Smith​, 604-603-3047 or ​Scott Herrington​ for further details.  

 
4. We invite you to celebrate with us ​by attending our Cyber Soiree!  

See how IPS, our alumni, and current students make a difference within our communities every 
day! See you online November 28, 2020, 6:30 sharp!  Please register ​here now! 

 
 
Thank you for your support!  
 
  

 
Scott Herrington 
Head of School 
Island Pacific School 

 
 
Island Pacific School Charitable Tax Number:  89253 2102 RR0001 
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